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1. The UHPA Board of Directors met on 3 November 2018. During the meeting, 
the BOD decided to send out the “Rate My Admin” survey again this year, with a 
projected date some time in the Spring 2019 semester. I proposed sending the 
survey out every three years. In addition to the “Rate My Admin” survey, I 
proposed sending out a second, qualitative survey titled “What I Wish My Admin 
Knew” (based on the Wo Learning Champions survey conducted this semester on 
all UHCC campuses). The premise of the second survey is to improve 
communication between faculty and administration by providing faculty with the 
opportunity to give specific feedback in areas which they feel that administration 
could be doing more to help us better do our jobs. 


